

			

“I am able to do all things by 
the one who strengthens me”
Philippians 4:13
Lexham English Bible
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4th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Lateral Flow Tests for Family Members
As part of the government’s package of measures for the full opening of schools on March 8th, household members of primary school children are entitled to free lateral flow tests. These tests are easy to self-administer and have been in use by all school staff twice a week for the past month. The tests are not for  primary children and are not available from schools but instead you can collect or order them.
If you would like to get a twice-weekly test, the information of how to do so is below, summarised from this link: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff#how-to-get-a-rapid-lateral-flow-test
From 1 March 2021, if you’re a member of a household, childcare bubble or support bubble of staff or a pupil you can get a twice-weekly test:
·         through your employer if they offer testing to employees
·         at a local test site
·         by collecting a home test kit from a test site
·         by ordering a home test kit online
Take a test at a rapid lateral flow test site
You can take a rapid lateral flow test at a local site. Testing at these sites is assisted, which means you will swab yourself under the supervision of a trained operator. You may need to book an appointment.
Click here to find your nearest rapid lateral flow test site. (As far as we are aware, this is currently Midway, Swadlincote and Long Eaton)

Collect test kits
You can collect up to 4 home test kits at a local collection point. Each kit contains 7 tests. Anyone 18 or over can collect. You can check online if the location is busy before you go.
Click here to find your nearest home test kit collection point. 
Order home test kits online
If you cannot get tested at your workplace, or are unable to go to a test site or collect test kits, you can order a home test kit online. Click here to order a home test kit. 
What twice-weekly testing involves
You will be asked to:
•                    take a test twice a week (every 3 or 4 days apart)
[bookmark: _GoBack]•                    report every result to NHS Test and Trace on the same day you take the test      online or by calling 119.
If anyone tests positive or gets coronavirus symptoms, they should tell the school and:
•                    self-isolate immediately
•                    get a PCR test to confirm the result
•                    follow the stay at home guidance for households with possible coronavirus infection
A negative result means the test did not find signs of coronavirus. But this DOES NOT guarantee that you do not have coronavirus, so you should keep following all coronavirus advice including:
•                    regular handwashing
•                    social distancing
We strongly encourage you and your family to take up this opportunity. The more people who are tested regularly across our school community the less likely we are to have a case in school and the more likely we are able to remain fully open over the coming weeks.
Yours faithfully



Mrs S Briggs
Headteacher



	
	[image: OutstandingLogo08-09_RGB_50][image: C:\Users\V.Lindsay\Desktop\untitled.png]    [image: ]
	




Sale & Davys C of E Controlled Primary School, Twyford Road, Barrow Upon Trent, Derby DE73 7HA
Telephone: 01332 702072 Email: info@saledavys.derbyshire.sch.uk

image1.JPG
C.E CONTROLLED
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Murs Sarah Briggs
Headteacher
BEd (Hons) NPQH




image2.png
IO
xK

Ofsted

Outstanding

2008/2009
y




image3.png




image4.png
Summer 2019 :
EXCELLENT O Darby
CHURCH SCHOOL oz

P w0
® o O | A gy B





image5.png
mest, LO.0 Q
s Manegement sisnce " THE CHURCH

" lona SO OFENGLAND | MmN






